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Embarking On A New Journey! 
Written By: Claire Richardson, Marketing &

Communications Specialist
For many years now, Paws for Purple Hearts
Headquarters has resided in Sonoma County, CA
alongside its sister organization, Bergin College of
Canine Studies. In the last year, we have been
searching far and wide for a bigger, more
expansive campus to call our National Office
home and we are thrilled to introduce you all to
our property located in Canyonville, OR! 

As we have continued to grow into new regions
throughout the country, our board of directors
knew it was time to grow our National Office as
well. What once was a private academy with an
abundance of real estate is now being furnished
to house the future of Paws for Purple Hearts. Its
sprawling acreage and detailed buildings will
allow our organization to flourish and continue
this massive expansion we have already seen
throughout the past decade. 

After the official purchase in 2022, it was decided
that the move would take place in the later half of
2023. This year, we celebrate 12 years of Paws for
Purple Hearts and are proud to make such a
massive leap as an organization with this shift.
Even more exciting is the annual Paws for Purple  

Hearts conference that allows staff to get together and
share ideas and reports on their own sites will be held on
this brand new campus. Before we even open our doors
to the public, we will be hosting this magnificent event for
our employees to witness the growth for themselves and
see exactly where all our hard work has gotten us. 

We cannot wait to share more with you all about this
move and hope you are just as thrilled as we all are to
expand our reach even further. 

Canyonville, OR Property Photo by Sherri Rieck 
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Paws for Purple Hearts
10201 Old Redwood Hwy
Penngrove, CA 94951

Board of Directors

Mark Quattrocchi, Chairperson
Dave Phillips, Secretary/Treasurer

Lt. Col. Jeffrey Camp (Retired), Member
Col. David Rabb (Retired), Member
Rob Rutherford, Esquire, Member

Roy Hurd, Member
Col. John Lemondes (Retired), Member
Bonita Bergin, Chief Executive Officer

National Headquarters:
Penngrove, California        (844) 700-7297 

10201 Old Redwood Hwy
Penngrove, CA 94951

National Headquarters

Facebook:
 @pphNational Office
Instagram: @paws4ph

Paws for Purple Hearts is licensed by the Military Order of the Purple Heart and
the Military Order of the Purple Heart Service Foundation, chartered by an Act of

Congress for combat-wounded Veterans.

Paws for Purple Hearts

To donate, text PURPLEPAWS to 707070 or visit www.paws4ph.org/donate


